
WARD PARKWAY ESTATES HOMES ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER 
 
MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT: 
 
Dear Association Members: 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to the February 27th General Meeting.  We had 30 to 
35 people attend and it was very successful.  At the meeting we discussed upcoming events like 
the neighborhood garage sale and solicited ideas for some neighborhood social events.  But to do 
these events we need volunteers.  Especially need volunteers for the Garage Sale Committee, 
Beautification Committee and Events Committee.  If you would like to volunteer just drop me a 
note at hlotven@earthlink.net or call me at 816 471 0070. 
 
 
KANSAS CITY YARD WASTE PICK-UP SPRING 2016 
 
 The City of Kansas City has set our yard waste pickup for Thursday April 21, 2016. 
 
 A reminder on the city rules for yard waste collections: 

https://www.kcwaterservices.org/programs/leaf-brush/ 
 

1. Limit is 20 bag and bundles total and Maximum weight is 40 pounds 
2. Only paper debris sacks, no plastic bags 
3. Seal only with masking tape, no duct tape or electrical tape 

 
Some alternatives suggested by some of your neighbors are: 
 

1. Lawn Corps at www.lawncorps.com, a paid servicer 
2. KCMO Government Law Debris Drop-off, 10301 Raytown Road, open Saturdays 

from 8a to 5p, March through December each year, free.  Also have free mulch 
available. 

3. Suburban Lawn and Garden, 139th and Wyandotte, $1.00 per paper bag. 
 
^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

WARD PARKWAY ESTATES GARAGE SALE 
 
We will be having our semiannual Ward Parkway Estates Garage Sale June 3 and 4, 2016. We 
are coordinating it with other local homes associations in our area to increase coverage and get 
more people coming to buy our members items. Put this date on your calendar and more 
information will be forthcoming. 
 

JOIN NEXT DOOR AT NEXTDOOR.COM TO GET UP TO DATE INFORMATION 
REGARDING WHAT IS GOING ON IN OUR NEIGHBOORHOOD.  IT’S FREE 

mailto:hlotven@earthlink.net
http://www.lawncorps.com/

